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Crusaders Explorer Scout Unit

(North Baddesley)

Unit Notices

18th December 2008

http://www.explorers.nbscouts.org.uk/

Next Term

Next term's programme hasn't yet been planned, but will be shortly. The first meeting back in the new year will be on Thursday 8th January, 8:00-9:30pm at the HQ. This will be a uniformed meeting.

Emails

If you have not been receiving emails about Explorer activities, I probably have the wrong address. Please email me at the address below, to let me know the correct address. I'll reply within a week - call me if you don't receive a reply.

I'm happy to copy parents in on any emails if they'd like to be kept up to date - just let me know the address.

Subs

Subs next for next term will be £22, due at the beginning of term. As usual, there is a £2 discount for prompt payment, if paid by 29th January. Please make cheques payable to “Crusaders Explorer Unit”.

Merry Christmas and a Peaceful New Year To You All
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Mark Bourne: Explorer Scout Leader

8 Hulles Way, North Baddesley, Southampton, SO52 9NS

Tel: So'ton (023) 8073 2038


